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Welcome to a Special Edition of your Newsletter from the Beam Safeguarding Team. 
We aim to bring you all the latest relevant help and advice on a wide range of issues 
that we feel will be of importance to you all as we all continue to work together to 
KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE. 

Together, we can continue to create safer spaces for children to learn, grow, and thrive. 
We hope you find this edition helpful and empowering. Please don’t hesitate to reach 
out if you need any further information or support.

Thank you for your continued commitment to keeping our children safe.

Find information here              

https://bdsafeguarding.org/parents-carers/

Helpful Links

March 2025 - Page 1



BEAM
PRIMARY SCHOOL

BEAM TWITTER BEAM YOUTUBEBEAM WEBSITE

Safeguarding 
Newsletter

Watching and Browsing Online - Internet Matters 

According to Ofcom, 90% of children are watching 
Online videos and browsing the internet regularly. 
Children may love to stream videos and look up 
information, it’s a fun way to learn and relax after all but they must be guided. The e-
space is filled with inappropriate content and dangerous material. It is important that 
parents and even teachers, are able to steer their pupils and youngsters, towards the 
right places when online. Internet Matters has published a guide dedicated to 
supporting adults in setting digital boundaries for children, so that they can make 
smart choices and build healthy online habits. In the Internet Matters guide you’ll find 
practical tips on managing content access, the use of safety controls, advice on setting 
boundaries and ways to educate children on how to stay secure online. If interested 
please follow the link below:

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/by-activity/watching-and-browsing-online-a-
parents-guide/

School anxiety and refusal: How parents can help their child get through tough times -
BBC Parents' Toolkit - BBC Bitesize
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/parents
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Listen up and speak up with the NSPCC

I think you will all agree that keeping children safe is 
everyone's responsibility. That’s why I encourage you
To sign up for the new NSPCC , Listen up, Speak up, 
free, 10-minute digital training and learn how to listen 
up and speak up for children.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/listen-up-speak-up/sign-up/?utm_campaign=2024-02-28-
February-newsletter&utm_content=Sign%20up&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Adestra
Encourage people you know to sign up today!

Washing Pods and Capsules - Child Accident Prevention Trust

Young children are vulnerable to all sorts of dangers in the home. One of the most present issues can 
come in the form of every day cleaning products. Some like sink unclogger can look like fruit juice. The 
thick consistency and similarity to apple juice in colour make it particularly enticing. However, one 
threat stands out from all others in this regard. The washing pod. Many washing pods bear a striking 
similarity to over the counter confectionary. For children the mistake can be easy to make, especially 
when washing pods may be kept in a lower location than other cleaning supplies. The Child Accident 
Prevention Trust has recently published a page that looks to offer guidance on this issue. If interested, 
please follow the link below:

https://capt.org.uk/washing-pods-and-capsules/
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